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Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
 
The meeting will be held at 7.00 pm on 21 April 2021 
 
Due to government guidance on social-distancing and COVID-19 virus the 
Licensing Sub-Committee on 21 April 2021 will not be open for members of the 
public to physically attend. As the items to be considered are exempt, this 
meeting will not be available to watch live via the council’s online webcast 
channel. 
 
Membership: 
 
Councillors Ben Maney (Chair), Steve Liddiard and Fraser Massey 
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Exclusion of the Public and Press 
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 Members are asked to consider whether the press and public should 
be excluded from the meeting during consideration of an agenda 
item on the grounds that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt 
information as specified in Part I of Schedule 12A of the Local 
Government Act 1972 or it being confidential for the purposes of 
Section 100A(2) of that Act. 
 
In each case, Members are asked to decide whether, in all the 
circumstances, the public interest in maintaining the exemption (and 
discussing the matter in private) outweighs the public interest in 
disclosing the information. 
 

 

1.   Apologies for Absence  
 

 

2.   Items of Urgent Business 
 

 

 To receive additional items that the Chair is of the opinion should be 
considered as a matter of urgency, in accordance with Section 100B 
(4) (b) of the Local Government Act 1972. 
 

 

3.   Declarations of Interests  
 

 



 
 

4.   Determination Of A New Private Hire Driver Licence Application  
 

5 - 18 

 
 
Queries regarding this Agenda or notification of apologies: 
 
Please contact Kenna Victoria Healey, Senior Democratic Services Officer by 
sending an email to Direct.Democracy@thurrock.gov.uk 
 
Agenda published on: 13 April 2021 


